
 

This week in Nursery 

11th January, 2021 

           P.S.E.D. 
The children enjoyed exploring our 
mystery box where there were lots of 
things hidden. They were very brave at 
putting their hands inside to feel what 
might be in the box. Some of the things 
included mud, marshmallows and 
baked beans!  

                            C.L. 
 
The children loved listening to the story, 
‘The flying bath’ by Julia Donaldson. 
We then discussed whether they 
thought their bath at home had wings 
and where they would like to fly to!   
   

                                                            P.D.                                                       

This half term we are taking part in ‘Real PE’ lessons. The children were 
practising their balancing skills and, amongst other things, tried really hard 
to walk along a line forwards and backwards.  
 

                Mathematics 
 
This week we have been discussing 
who is the tallest and who is the 
smallest. We measured all of the 
children next to the height chart and 
discovered how tall we were. We 
also compared the heights of three 
different towers of cubes. 

                Literacy 
 
We have learnt our new letter 
sound, ‘o’. We also played a game 
where we were practising blending 
sounds in words, e.g. p-i-g makes 
‘pig’, d-o-g makes ‘dog’, for 
example.  
 

                     U.W. 
 
The children have been fascinated with 
the giant map of the world, in our 
‘travel agents’ and have spoken about 
where they would like to travel and 
what they would like to see. The North 
Pole was a very popular choice!  

                        E.A.D. 
 
The children have enjoyed exploring 
mixing colours this week and have 
been amazed by some of the colours 
they have made! 
 

Special Notices 
 
Many thanks for your continued support in these challenging times!  
  

Thank you 
  


